
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           

Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB. Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

   Friday 31st January 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We would like to invite you to a Year 6 SATS Workshop for parents. The event will take place on 
Monday 3rd March from 3:40pm to 4:10pm in school. 
  
During the workshop, we will share information about the KS2 curriculum and the End of Year 6 
expectations. We will share strategies for teaching key skills in Maths and English that are used in 
school. We believe children learn best when they feel secure and encouraged. We will share tips on 
practical parenting, which you may find useful to deploy during school term times to best support your 
child. 
  
You will also be given a pack of activities to share with your child. This is a great opportunity to ask 
questions and clarify any queries regarding Y6 SATS. 
  
Thank you for your consideration and we hope you find the workshop insightful. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
         
Mrs. L Hall and Mr. G Singh      
     
Year 6 Teachers 
 


